
Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, June 2, 2015 

 
1. Today is day 3 for band lessons. 
2. The fitness center will be closed after school for the rest of the year. 
3. The Rib Lake Education Association will be offering scholarships to students interested in 

attending a summer camp.  If interested in applying, please pick up an application from Mrs. 
Schultz.  Return completed applications today. 

4. Thursday there will be a Hawks football parent and athlete meeting in the commons at 7:00 
p.m. until 8:00 p.m.  Anyone interested in playing football this fall should attend along with at 
least one parent or guardian.  Important information will be given, including summer and fall 
schedules, and announcement of the 2015 captains.  If you are unable to attend this meeting 
see Coach Krommenacker. 

5. The last Pops drawing for the year will be at 12:10 on Thursday.  You must be present to win. 
6. Any students who get their temps for driving over the summer, please give Mr. Voltz or Mr. 

Wudi a call upon completion of the test. 
7. Track athletes should turn in their uniforms to Mr. Weiss today. 
8. Any girl interested in volleyball that did not make it to the meeting should send Mrs. Anderson 

an email. 
9. Mrs. Rhodes’ Enrichment Study Hall should report to Mrs. Schultz’s room today. 

 
LUNCH  
Salisbury Steak 
Mashed Potato 
The Garden Spot 
Cooks Choice for Veggies and Fruit 
Dinner Roll 


